
 Kindergarten at LLewellyn  2025-26 

 Thank you for coming to Llewellyn’s Connect to Kindergarten!  Here is a brief summary of 
 information that is being provided tonight. 

 ●  Enrollment can be done either online at  pps.net/enroll  or with a paper registration form. If 
 you use online enrollment you must either upload the required documents or bring them 
 into the office before your child’s registration is approved. Please bring all registration 
 paperwork into the office by June 1st so we may enroll your child and prepare for the fall. 

 ●  School supply list will be on the Llewellyn Elementary website by the end of June. 
 ●  When we return in August your kinder will be coming to one of 3 small groups that will 

 have the chance to get to know each of our two kinder teachers and some of their new 
 classmates.  During this time parents will have a chance to have a brief presentation 
 from our principal and school counselor.  The schedule of this is as follows: 

 ○  Students with last name A-I Tuesday 8/26 9:00-10:30 
 ○  Students with last name J-Q Tuesday 8/26 12:00-1:30 
 ○  Students with last name R-Z Wednesday 8/27 from 9:00-10:30 

 ●  Thursday 8/28 and Friday 8/29 we will have Kindergarten Ramp UP. This is where half of 
 each class will attend for the full day and then on Tuesday 9/2 there will be an official full 
 day with the whole class!  The schedule for those days is as follows. 

 ○  Students with the last name A-M will attend full day on Thursday 8/28 
 ○  Students with the last name N-Z will attend full day on Friday 8/29 

 *if adjustments need to be made to balance the numbers you will be 
 notified directly 

 ●  You will receive and email from Kellie in the office on Wednesday 8/27 with notification of 
 who your kinder’s teacher will be.  This enables us to truly balance the classrooms as 
 much as possible. 

 ●  School hours are 8:00AM-2:30PM.  The front office is open from 7:00AM-3:00PM. 
 Breakfast is served at 7:40AM in the cafeteria. 

 ●  Kindergarten students arrive and are dismissed outside by the garden area on the 
 southwest corner to alleviate crowded hallways. 

 ●  Make sure to check out our website at  pps.net/llewellyn  for more updates and the school 
 calendar. 

 ●  Scan the QR code to Llewellyn’s kindergarten page to enroll. 

 We can’t wait to see you and your kinders 
 here next year! 

http://pps.net/enroll
http://pps.net/llewellyn

